
 

 

 HENDERSON COUNTY PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP 

JOINT MEETING WITH THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MEETING SUMMARY 

Wednesday, May 25, 2022  
 

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a Special Called Joint Meeting with the 
Henderson County Planning Board, regarding the 2045 Comprehensive Plan (Workshop) Wednesday, 
May 25, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in the King Street Meeting Room, 100 N. King St, Hendersonville, NC. 
 

Those present were Chairman William Lapsley, Vice-Chair Rebecca McCall, Commissioner Daniel 
Andreotta, County Manager John Mitchell, Assistant County Manager Amy Brantley, Attorney Russ 
Burrell, and Clerk to the Board Denisa Lauffer. 
 

Also present were Director of Business and Community Development Christopher Todd, Planning Director 
Autumn Radcliff, Senior Planner Janna Bianculli, Floodplain Administrator Toby Linville, and PIO Kathy 
Finotti – videotaping  

 

Planning Board Members present were:  Chairman Steve Dozier, Vice-Chair Jim Miller, Bruce Hatfield, 
Trey Ford, Jared Ownbey, Rick Livingston, Jennifer Balkcom, and Hunter Marks.  
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chairman Lapsley called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. and informed the audience the Board was in 
attendance for participation only; no actions would be taken. 
 

DISCUSSION 

The present Board of Commissioners worked with Planning Board Members, Planning Staff, and Stewart 
Consultants Ben Cotton and Jake Petrosky on the 2045 Comprehensive. The panel shared ideas and 
proposed changes to the preliminary Future Land Use Map.  

 

Commissioner Andreotta left the meeting at 9:50 a.m. 

 

Vice-Chair McCall left the meeting at 10:40 a.m. 

 

Chairman Lapsley made to motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:50 a.m.  All voted in favor, and the motion 
carried. 

 

ADJOURN 


